

OBVIOUSLY EXCITED just to be somewhere, Kathy Drawdy and Donna Chapman show it by "getting into the groove."



"Teens Night Out" was just that. Teens from Colleton County attended the bash that was DJed by the "doctor" Barry Hill from Q107. "We need to have one of these every weekend!" exclaimed Junior Denny Hall.

The dance began at 8:00, but the ball didn't get rolling until 8:30. After that there were dancing feet for every song until 12:30 A.M.

Students from Walterboro High, Ruffin High, and John C. Calhoun were in attendance. One student commented, "It is great to see all three schools having fun together." The dance was just the beginning of scores of activities planned for the youth of the county. On May 9 a lock-in was planned at the recreation center.

SCHOOL STAFF MEMBER PAT RHODE, Recreation Commission Director Derek Stewart, and Mayor Elton Culpepper exchange ideas at a meeting of the newly formed Teen Activities Commissions.